Gray, Scott

From: Mark Hicks <mhicks@hickslp.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 04, 2017 9:28 AM
To: Gray, Scott

Subject: 4901 Lockheed Lane

Scott,

Please accept this email as official notice that we request the ground lease on 4901 Lockheed Lane to change from Mark

Hicks Transport to the following entity below. If you have any questions or need additional information please let me
know.

Polygon Enterprises, Inc.
1755 West Dove
Westlake, Texas 76262

Thank you,
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J. Mark Hicks
President
940.479.2114 (Office)
www.hickslp.com




